
Melanie Martinelli and Jimbo Clark take you on an 
interactive experience where you can discuss and 
reflect the role and potential consequences of 
intelligent systems in our society as well as your 
field of expertise. 

Come and join us and your colleagues at this after 
work, informal event to collaborate and exchange 
questions, concerns, ideas and opinions about this 
very present issue. 

When?
October 18th 2021 (6:00 – 8:00pm)

Where?
Online (Link and further information will be sent 
after registration)

Who?
Everyone who would like to exchange their 
thoughts, concerns and ideas about intelligent 
systems

Registration
Since there is limited space, please register until 
October 13th, by sending an Email with your name 
to:
tabea.berberena@ife.uni-stuttgart.de
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